
From: Gale Whittier-Ferguson <galewf@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 3:07 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Variance request for 1 Harvard Place 
 

 
To whom it may concern at the   
Ann Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals,  
 
My neighbors Alejandro Mendoza and Alice Chi intend to build an addition to their home at 1 Harvard 
Place.  Their plans require a variance to build beyond the current setback of their property, and I am 
writing in support of the city granting them such a variance.  I live two houses down from them, at 5 
Harvard Place, and see no reason to oppose their request for this variance so that they can build the 
addition they have designed and that suits their family's needs. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have further questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Gale Whittier-Ferguson  
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
galewf@gmail.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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